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	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


January 22, 2013
A-2011-2248574
TO ALL PARTIES

Application of the Department of Transportation of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania for approval to alter the crossing by lowering the roadway where State Route 0051, Section A63 (West Carson Street Viaduct) crosses beneath the two tracks of Norfolk Southern Railway (DOT No. 510 610 R) M.P.2.30 in the City of Pittsburgh, Allegheny County; and the allocation of costs incident thereto.
To Whom It May Concern:

In accordance with numbered Paragraph 2 of the Secretarial Letter issued October 17, 2011 in the above-captioned proceeding, Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (PennDOT) has submitted a detailed construction plan for the proposed crossing project for this Commission’s approval.

The plans were received December 18, 2012, and are entitled “Commonwealth Of Pennsylvania Department Of Transportation Drawings for Construction Of State Route 0051 Section A63 In Allegheny County,” and consist of one hundred twenty-three (123) sheets.
PennDOT avers that each party to the proceeding was served a copy of the plan for review.  None of the parties has advised this Commission that it objects to approval of the plan.
Please be advised that the plan has been certified as the correct plan and is hereby approved.

The Commission issues this Secretarial letter in accordance with Section 2702 of the Public Utility Code.  
The Parties are reminded that failure to comply with this or any Order or Secretarial Letter in this proceeding may result in an enforcement action seeking civil penalties and/or other sanctions pursuant to 66 Pa. C.S. § 3301.

If you are dissatisfied with the resolution of this matter, you may, as set forth in 52 Pa. Code §5.44, file a petition with the Commission within twenty (20) days of the date of this letter.
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Very truly yours,







Rosemary Chiavetta






Secretary

